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Athens, 14th February 2014 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Product Recall Information Notice on “chili pepper” seasoning powder 
 

 

EFET and more specifically its Regional Directorate in Crete, following Official Food 

Control Program and in collaboration with the General Chemical State Laboratory, A’ 

Chemical Service in Piraeus, proceeded to official sampling of “chili pepper” seasoning 

powder product. This product was found to contain high concentration of aflatoxins.   

 

The implicated product is TSILI “chilli pepper" (in Greek: ΤΣΙΛΙ "chilli pepper"), with the 

trade name "CAPTAIN'S", in glass container of 26 g, lot No LEO1302 and best before 

date 02-12-2017. The product is produced by the company “Ath. Giotis AEVE” (in 

Greek: “Αθ. Γιώτης Α.Ε.Β.Ε.”) situated in 100 Ag. Sotiros str., Acharnai, Attiki (in Greek: 

“Αγ. Σωτήρος 100, Αχαρναί, Αθήνα”).  

 
EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the total of the lot of the above 

product from the company. Relevant controls are in progress.  

 
Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo is depicted 

below) are asked not to consume it. 

 

 


